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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

ANTI-BULLYING WEEK 

Next week is Anti-Bullying Week and an opportunity to highlight and talk in 

detail with the children about behaviours and attitudes towards each other. 

Our PSHE Lead, Mrs Gates will be leading an assembly for the school on 

Monday morning. The theme this year is ‘Make a noise about bullying’.  

 

A reminder that bullying is not a falling out. Here is the definition from the 

Anti-Bullying Alliance -  

‘The repetitive, intentional hurting of one person or group by another        

person or group, where the relationship involves an imbalance of power. 

Bullying can be physical, verbal or psychological. 

It can happen face to face or online’ .  

 

You can find a link to the website here - https://anti-bullyingalliance.org.uk/

anti-bullying-week-2023-make-noise-about-bullying 

6th-10th November 

Classes of the Week: KS1: 2J  KS2: 6G             

House of the Week: Buffalo                                   

Pupils of the Week: R/KS1: Cooper H  KS2: Harry H 

6th - 10th November 

KM Dheer D  KP Will J       RS George H/Millie M             

1C Blair P  1H Molly K 2J Georgia H 2CS Joey L                     

3B Isaac C  3H Autumn M  4C Emily G 4MC Isla T            

5C Oliver B  5SR Katie Mc  6C Imogen R 6M Henry B 

Pen License  

 

 

6th-10th November 

Rec 98%, Year 1 96%, Year 2 92%, Year 3 95%, 

Year 4 93%, Year 5 92%, Year 6 98%                      

Star Bonds  

Moorfield Tables  

Ethan T 4C, Noah E-T 3H 

Headteacher Award 

KS1  

KS2  

admin@moorfield.stockport.sch.uk 

https://anti-bullyingalliance.org.uk/anti-bullying-week-2023-make-noise-about-bullying
https://anti-bullyingalliance.org.uk/anti-bullying-week-2023-make-noise-about-bullying


BIG SLEEPOUT  
Our very own Dylan in Year 3 is taking part in 
the Wellspring ‘Big Sleepout!’, taking place 
on Saturday. This is to raise money and 
awareness of the challenges homeless peo-
ple face on a daily basis.  
 
If you would like to donate to Dylan and his 
mum, who is also taking part, please follow 
the link here. https://www.justgiving.com/
page/lisa-clayton-1699187095040?
utm_medium=fundraising&utm_content=pa
ge%2Flisa-clayton-
1699187095040&utm_source=copyLink&ut
m_campaign=pfp-share  
Well done Dylan and the best of luck. 
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AND FINALLY… E-SAFETY 

A reminder about our e-safety poster that we 

share in every newsletter. This is provided 

weekly by ‘National Online Safety’. This poster 

is included every week to support you in               

ensuring the online games and apps your child 

may be interacting with are appropriate and 

safe.  

 

Please familiarise yourself with these posters as 

they are a great source of information. As a 

parent myself I’ve learnt a lot to ensure my own 

children are safe online. You can also find past 

posters on our school website on the past 

newsletters. 

 

Check out the parent section in general on the 

school website. There is a huge amount of             

information we post to support families. If 

there is anything you think would be useful to 

post to support families then feel free to email 

the school office.   

 

Have a great weekend. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Paul Anderson 

Headteacher                                                                          
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